
DUE TO THE CONSTANT CHANGES IN OUR COUNTRY
AND COMMUNITY RELATING TO COVID-19, WE HAVE

DECIDED IT IS BEST TO CLOSE THE STUDENT
RECREATION CENTER, THE ARVADA FITNESS CENTER,
AND CANCEL ALL PROGRAMS/EVENTS INDEFINITELY. 

 
WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE AND

UNDERSTANDING DURING THESE
EVOLVING AND EVER-CHANGING CIRCUMSTANCES.

 
MOVING FORWARD, WE WILL BE FOLLOWING

GUIDANCE FROM THE CDC, THE STATE OF
COLORADO, AND THE COLORADO COMMUNITY

COLLEGE SYSTEM TO DETERMINE WHEN WE WILL 
RE-OPEN THE FACILITY.


